
From  

Chidambararm R 
3-C, 212, Nestle Apartment 
Pandurang Budhkar Marg 
Worli Mumbai – 400 018 
Mobile No. 8848935232 
 

To  

The Director (IIT) 
Department of Higher Education 
Ministry of Human Resources Development,  
Shastri Bhavan 
New Delhi – 110 001 
 

Dear Sir,  

RTI APPEAL – NON RECEIPT OF REPLY FROM NTA 

I have submitted RTI request No.DOHED/R/2019/50381 on 17/2/2019 through online mode. 

Eventhough the RTI was required to be preferred on National Testing Agency (NTA), the Agency was not 

listed in the website under Department of Higher Education or under Ministry of Human Resources 

Development.  Hence I was unable to prefer my RTI request directly to NTA.  Therefore I was forced to 

prefer RTI request on Department of Higher Education under Ministry of Human Resources 

Development.  NTA should have been listed online to enable information seekers to prefer RTI request 

directly.   Moreover no RTI related CPIO/PIO information is available in NTA web site. 

 I have been informed vide communication F.No.33.1/2019-TS-1 (February) dated 20/2/2019 that RTI 

request preferred by me has been transferred to NTA for furnishing the requisite information. 

However I am yet to receive requisite information from NTA till date. 

Hence I request to consider my appeal against the reply to RTI query preferred by me and arrange to 

provide the requisite information sought by me. 

I also request that the status of NTA may kindly be updated in the RTI online site so that information 

seekers will be able to apply directly and avoid delay in getting the requisite information. 

 Yours faithfully 

CHIDAMBARARM R 

 


